
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

Boral’s Marulan South Operations is pleased to present our valued neighbours and 
community with this regular update. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Boral working with Local Aboriginal 
Community to revive culture 
 
Building on Boral’s Reconciliation Action Plan’s (RAP) 
commitments on Relationship, Respect and 
Opportunities, the latest joint project between Boral 
Peppertree Quarry and the Pejar LALC moved offsite 
and into the Community as a ‘yarning circle’ was 
constructed for use by the local Aboriginal community. 
 
Pejar Local Aboriginal Land Council (LALC) CEO 
Delise Freeman who is also on the Boral Peppertree 
Quarry Aboriginal Heritage Management Committee 
described the importance of yarning circles in 
Aboriginal culture. 
 
“The yarning circle is a place where we carry out 
cultural smoking ceremonies. It is a place where 
knowledge can be passed on from Elders, knowledge 
holders and community members to the younger 
generations. They are a place where people are 
taught cultural lore. 
 
Within the yarning circle, there is no judgement, it is a 
safe space where everyone is able to speak freely. It 
is a symbol of equity where no one person has an 
elevated position, and everyone is equal.” 
 
This 12-metre diameter yarning circle in Goulburn, 
NSW, is made up of aggregate and rock from the local 
Boral 
Peppertree 
Quarry and the 
centrepiece is 
certainly one of 
a kind, being a 
Peppertree 
crusher liner 
used as a fire 
pit. 
 

 

 
 
Holcim Mayoral 
Charity Golf Day 
 
The teams at Boral 
Marulan South 
Operations were once 
again proud to be a 
sponsor of the 
Goulburn Mayoral 
Charity Golf Day held 
on the 25th November 
at the Goulburn Golf course with 4 teams playing on 
the day. The 3 well deserving charities were: 

 Riding for the Disabled Association (NSW) 
Goulburn Centre 

 Can Assist Goulburn and District 

 Peanuts Wellbeing Sanctuary Inc. 
 

We are thankful for the crucial work that these 
charities do and are glad we could support the day! 

 

Holiday wishes 
With the end of the year nearly upon us our thoughts 
turn to family, Christmas and the holiday period.   
 
At all of our sites, before we start a job we take five 
minutes to think about what could hurt us and how it 
can be prevented. 
 
With that in mind, we ask that you ‘Take 5’ before 
You travel; or string those lights; or place decorations 
on the tree; or purchase Christmas gifts; or go out and 
party. 
 
From the Boral teams at South Marulan, we thank you 
for your ongoing support and wish everyone a safe 
and happy Christmas. 
 
 

 Connect with Boral Marulan South 

Quarry:   4841 1701 
Limestone:  4820 3003 
Email:   feedback@boral.com.au 

Environment (Quarry): 4841 1701 
Hours:  24 hours – see website.  
 

 


